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The kids are healthy and happy 
at the time of this writing, and 
they send enthusiastic greet-
ings to all of our supporters!

All As One wants to thank all of 
you who helped us raise the 
funds we urgently needed in 
May. We told you what we 
needed, and our needs were 
met! I'm overwhelmed by the 
love our supporters show our 
kids. The great news is that we 
received enough to cover the 
budget for the month of June, 
as well – what a relief!

But, of course, we still need to 
raise money every month. 
And we hope that the gener-
osity we’ve been shown will 
continue. 

It’s the beginning of the rainy season, which is always a challenging time in Sierra Leone. We need to do repairs on our home to makes 
things more water-tight, and that takes extra funds. There is also a underlying fear that comes along with this time of year, due to the 
devastating trauma of past �ooding and mudslides. Please keep the kids and the entire country in your thoughts and prayers. Despite 
the tragedies they've experienced, the children are �lled with a joy that isn't easily diminished. They are such an inspiration to me!

Please share our needs with any and all who will listen, and give as you are able. Thank you again for all you do!

;

Thanks to our �rst time donors in May 2018:
Alan  -  John Doman

Thanks to those who gave over $500 in May 2018:
Chris Briers  -  Je� & Jane Drummond  -  John Moore  -  Majken Ryherd & Mike James  -  Polly Archer & David Walker  -  Tadela Wallace

And thank you to our regular monthly supporters, who make our work possible!


